
Class 3 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 13.12.19 

This Week... 
This week has been very busy with rehearsals for our Christmas 
production, The Well Good Nativity. Please keep practising the 
lines for the songs over the next few days as there is nothing like 
great singing to get everybody in the mood for Christmas and 
Class 3 make up the majority of our choir. We have also been 
enjoying our RE lessons, diving deeper into the meaning of 
Christmas and considering the role of the shepherds and Wise 
Men. The children wrote beautiful shape poems based on the 
Star of Bethlehem and the symbolic representation of hope for 
humanity. We created some really beautiful pieces of artwork 
using colour mixing and silhouettes to create the stable scene. 
The children have also been brushing up their DT skills, making 
boxes and tasty treats.  

Next Week… 
We shall be enjoying all things Christmassy, starting 
with our production on Monday. We are really 
looking forward to singing and performing for you! 
We are looking forward to watching KS1 perform for 
us as well; we have lots of budding actors at Lea! 
Party day and Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 
followed by the excitement of the Panto on Thursday. 
Please make sure that all children are on time as the 
bus will be leaving promptly. Class 3 have the honour 
of delivering the Christingle Service on Friday and we 
shall be learning all about the origins of the first 
Christingle. Don’t forget that we close at 2pm on 
Friday the 20th.  

Important Dates 
 Monday 16th December – KS2 Production @ 6pm. CHILDREN TO RETURN TO SCHOOL FOR 5:45PM PLEASE 

 
 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch  
 Thursday 19th December – Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre.  
 Friday 20th December – School closes for Christmas at 2pm  
 Tuesday 7th January – School opens for all children at 8:55am - Please ensure your child is in the playground 

before the bell rings, thank you. 

Our Christian Value this week is PEACE 
 

 

 

Merry Christmas 
May we take this opportunity to wish each and every one of 
you a happy and joyful Christmas. We hope that you enjoy 
spending fun time together at this most special time of 
year. Looking forward to seeing you all again in 2020!  
                                                        from the Class 3 Team 

 
 

 

Parties 
On Wednesday 18th December, it 
is KS2 Party Day. The children can 
come to school in party clothes – 
please ensure that they still have 
something warm to wear outside 

and that shoes are appropriate for 
playtimes! 

 
Special News! 

 
Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  

Ruby and Isaac K 
 

Writer of the Week 
Daisy 



 


